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9:00 a.m. & 10:45 a.m. 
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brian.king@naz.org 
 
 

Pastor Denny Hanson 
Associate Pastor 
dennis.hanson@naz.org 
 
 

Pastor Bob Ericson 
Visitation/Teaching Pastor 
bob.ericson@naz.org 
 
 

Office Hours 
9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
Monday - Thursday 
9:00 a.m. to Noon 
Friday 
 
 

Prayer Chain 
Call the church office  
to have your concern  
placed on the Prayer Chain. 

 

Connect with Nazareth!  
www.naz.org 
facebook.com/MyNazareth 
twitter.com/mynazchurch 
instagram.com/mynazchurch 
 
Be Invitational! 
Invite your family, friends,  
and neighbors to worship 
with us at Nazareth. 

Missions 

Join the Naz Pew Cleaning Team!  Pew Cleaners 

are scheduled once per month to help organize the 

pews after Sunday worship, and we need more 

team members to help!  Teams typically serve on 

Monday mornings, but scheduling is flexible.  

Please sign up today at Naz Next Steps or email 

lindsay.mcdonald@naz.org for more details. 

Cookies and Carrots are needed for the Lenten 

Soup Suppers.  Sign up at Naz Next Steps to help 

New Aldaya:  Cookies are needed from the 

Nazareth Community during the month of March 

for New Aldayaôs Sunday Coffee Time.  Sign up at 

Naz Next Steps today and deliver your cookies 

each Sunday in March to the New Aldaya 

Welcome Desk before noon. 

March Needs:  During the month of March, please 

consider supporting these ministries: 

§ Nazareth Food and Essentials Pantry is 

seeking donations of pancake mix and syrup. 

§ Blessed Beginnings is seeking donations of 

sharpie markers, pens and sticky tack. 

Please deliver your donations to the table behind 

the Welcome Desk in Fellowship Hall.  Thank you 

for your generosity! 

Nazareth is now hiring for these part-time 

positions on our staff team:   

§ Family Coordinator 

§ Audio Engineer 

§ Wedding Coordinator 

§ Media Coordinator  

Go to www.naz.org/careers.html to learn more. 

Trip to Pella Tulip Time:  Would you like to attend 

the senior bus trip to Pella for Tulip Time on 

Thursday, May 3?  Sign up at Naz Next Steps or 

call Lori Fegley at 319-266-7589 with any 

questions. 

Caravan 2018 for high school students will be 

heading to Pensacola, Florida, from July 21-29.  

Go to www.cedarvalleystudents.org/caravan for 

more details. The cost of this trip is $649 per 

student, with a $150 non-refundable deposit.  With 

questions, email kristina.mcburney@naz.org. 

Serve and Get Connected 
Spring Break Missions Commissioning:  During 

the 9:00 a.m. worship service next Sunday, March 4, 

we will pray over those who will be departing on 

spring break mission trips to Jamaica, Haiti, and 

Missouri.  Please join us in encouraging these 

students and leaders! 

Yeah...But Thatõs Too Hard 

Local Missions Spring Break Serve:  At Nazareth, 

we value getting our hands dirty for the cause of 

Christ.  So, we are inviting you to volunteer in our 

local community this spring break!  Here are the 

opportunities to serve: 

Salvation Army:  Serve lunch on March 15 and/or 

March 16 from 11:15 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 

Northeast Iowa Food Bank:  Pack Food Bags or 

Food Boxes on March 12, 13, 14, and/or 15 from 5:00 

p.m. to 6:30 p.m. 

Habitat for Humanity:  Assist with a home build on 

Tuesday, March 13, from 8:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m.  

Note:  Due to the nature of the work, you must be at 

least 18 years of age to volunteer on this home build.  

Additional registration is required for Habitat. 

This is a GREAT chance for those of all generations 

to come together to bring Christôs love to others right 

here in the Cedar Valley.  Sign up at Naz Next Steps 

today or online at www.naz.org.  With questions, 

please call Pastor Denny at 319-266-7589 or email 

him at dennis.hanson@naz.org. 

TeenServe is  coming to the Cedar Valley July 8-14, 

and now is the time to begin to get connected to this 

powerful summer ministry opportunity!  Go to 

www.naz.org/teenserve.html for details or email 

Pastor Brian at brian.king@naz.org with questions. 



February 25, 2018 Naz Notes 

Sermon  - Yeah...But Thatôs Too Hard 

 - Pastor Brian King 

Todayôs Texts - Romans 4:13-25 and Mark 8:31-38 

 

9:00 a.m. 

Prelude - Herzluch tut mich verlangen (Brahms) 

Gathering Hymn - Stand Up, Stand Up for Jesus - #389 (green) 

Special Music  - Bouree (Handel) 

                        - Grace King, double bass 

Childrenôs Song - Go, My Children, With My Blessing 

Offering - The Lordôs Prayer (Malotte) 

 - Erik Schmidt, solo 

Communion - We Are Called 

       - Knowing You 

       - Lord Whose Love in Humble Service 

       - Ubi Caritas 

Postlude - In the Cross of Christ I Glory (arr. Cherwien) 

 

10:45 a.m. 

Prelude - Glorious Day 

Opening Worship - The Lion and the Lamb 

Offering - Holy Spirit 

Communion - Reckless Love 

Closing Worship - More Than Conquerors 

 

Worship Assistants: 

Nathaniel Parrish, Director of Music and Worship Arts (9:00) 

Jordan McDonald, Director of Music and Worship Arts (10:45) 

Nancy Post, Reader (9:00) 

Mary Stewart, Reader (10:45) 

 

 

As we live in response to God's amazing grace and love, the people of Nazareth value 

Welcome to Our Visitors!   

Whether youôre visiting from across town or out of state, we are so glad you are here!  Please take a moment to stop 

by the Welcome Desk for an information packet and a special gift.   

Today at Nazareth Join us this Lenten Season 

The flowers at the altar are given in loving memory of 

Geri and Clayt Hanson from their family. 

Sundays with Student Ministry is TODAY from 10:00 

to 10:45 in Fellowship Hall.  All high school and college 

students are invited to join us for food and fellowship! 

Welcome to Jim Sunde, who is visiting us from the 

Ingham/Okoboji Lutheran Bible Camp this morning, 

where a diverse and engaging array of camp           

opportunities are offeredðall with a focus on helping 

campers to know Christ and make Him known. 

Today is Kits and Quilts Towel Sunday:  Kits and 

Quilts is in need of towels for Personal Care 

Kits.  Each kit contains 2 bars of soap, a toothbrush, a 

comb and nail clippers all wrapped up in a towel.   

Please deliver your towels to the table near the      

Welcome Desk today or to the Reception Desk    

sometime this week.  Thank you for your continued 

generous support of this mission. 

Thank you to the Nazareth Congregation for all of 

your prayers, support and encouragement of Blessed 

Beginnings!  We truly appreciate your outpouring of 

love and generosity.  Stop by the table in Fellowship 

Hall today to read cards and notes of gratitude from the 

Blessed Beginnings teachers and children. 

Take a moment to write your 

reflections about todayôs texts and/

or teaching below.  Share these 

thoughts and ideas with your 

friends and family throughout the 

week! 

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________ 

All throughout the season of Lent, we invite you 

to journey with us on the Road to Resurrection!   

Each Wednesday from February 21 to March 

21, we encourage you to join us for: 

¶ Lent Soup Suppers from 5:00-5:45 p.m. 

¶ Lent Worship Services from 6:00-6:45 p.m. 

¶ Lent Small Groups from 6:45-7:45 p.m. 

Childcare will be available during the services 

and  small groups.  Soups for this week are 

chicken noodle and cheeseburger.  Small 

Group Guides and a complete schedule of 

events for Lent can be found at Naz Next Steps. 

With Gratitude 

Thursday Fellowship Lenten Luncheon will 

be ham balls, green beans, mixed fruit, roll, and 

apple bread pudding.  During Lent, our 

Thursday Fellowship Luncheons will include 

music and meditations for focused on ñRe-

Living the Passionò.  The message for this 

week is Jesus in the Garden with His Disciples. 

 

Thank you for all of the prayers, cards and 

visits during Donnaôs recent hospitalization.  A 

special thank you to Pastor Denny and Andy 

Walser.  We are so grateful for each and every 

one of our Nazareth friends and family. 

                ~John and Donna Tucker 

Thank you to the congregation and to all 

Nazareth friends who sent cards and gifts, and 

who attended the open house and made our 

60th Wedding Anniversary Celebration a 

wonderful day.  We are truly blessed! 

             ~Bill and Dixie Madsen 

Membership Directory Updates  

ALL NAZARETH COMMMUNITY MEMBERS 

are asked to stop by the table in Fellowship 

Hall  today to update information,  including 

cell phone numbers and email addresses, for 

the new directory. 

U.S. and World Missions 
Here are the prayer requests from Kent and Shelly, our 

missions partners in Bangladesh.  Please pray...  

¶ Shelly is able to join Kent in Bangladesh soon. 

¶ That the new BCM branch being opened in SE 

Bangladesh, where Rahingya refugees entered 

Bangladesh, will help meet the needs of the refugees. 

¶ For wisdom and guidance for all of the decisions and 

logistics they need to work through. 

¶ That two new families from Germany transition well 

into Bangladesh and the SE region.  

¶ For good networking relationships with organizations 

in the SE region - that the Lord would guide us to like-

minded clients who long for lasting fruit, not just 

temporal relief. 

Find additional prayer requests on our U.S. and World 

Missions page at www.naz.org or pick up a paper copy 

at Naz Next Steps today. 


